
THUNDERBIRD NATION NEWS

   T-Birds in Action! 

9/5 
B/G VCC @ Clay City Invite - 6 PM 

9/6 
JV/V VB vs. West Vigo - 5:30 PM 

JHVB vs. N. Knox - 6:30 PM 

9/7 
B/G JHCC @ R. Parke - 5 PM 

JHFB vs. R. Parke - 6 PM 
JV/V VB vs. Dugger - 6 PM 

JH VB @ S. Knox - 6 PM 

9/9 
B/G VCC @ Brown County Invite - TBD 

VFB vs. Red Hill - 1 PM ET 

 September 4-9, 2023

A Message from The Principal - August has come and gone as the 
days seem to be flying by.  Hopefully everyone will have a chance to 
relax, enjoy the three (3) day weekend and be ready to “hit the ground” 
running as we head into September.  September promises Cross 
Country, Volleyball and Football games/meets nearly every day.  
Jostens delivery of graduation products, the 8th grade raft trip and to 
end the month Fall Football Homecoming Week with a Bonfire, 
Powder Puff Game and a “Formal Dance”.  Please continue to “keep 
up” with NC Happenings through our Newsletter, FB and Twitter (X) 
pages.  It’s going to be a GREAT YEAR!!  162 Days and Counting!  

Have a wonderful holiday weekend.  

Mon. - Labor Day - No School!                          
Tues. - Chicken Quesadilla/PB&J Uncrustable

Wed. - Corn Dog/PB&J Uncrustable

Thurs. - Sloppy Joes/PB&J Uncrustable

Friday - Pizza/Chef Salad & Pretzel

Upcoming Events

9/4 - LABOR DAY - NO 
SCHOOL!                                     
9/6 - Bus Evacuation Drills - 
AM

9/7 - JOSTENS - Celebration 
Day for 12th and 9th grades - 
delivery

9/13 - TSF Meeting

9/26 - 8th Grade Raft Trip 

9/30 - FALL Football 
HOMECOMING - 2 PM 

Order your 2023-24 
YEARBOOK Today  

Order by September 29 
and get a $10 Savings 

$50 Today 
$60 Later 

NO SCHOOL 
Monday, Sept. 4!!



Welcome to THUNDERBIRD NATION!
Please Welcome Ms. Anna Orsburn.  Ms. O is a 
graduate of NCHS in 2016.  She earned her 
Bachelor of Science Degree in Accounting from 
Oakland City University.  She is currently taking 
classes at Indiana State University to “Transition 
to Teaching”.  She is teaching High School 
Algebra I and Geometry this year.  Ms. O is also 
an Assistant Coach for the high school Volleyball 
and Softball teams.  In her spare time she enjoys 
coaching a travel softball team.   

Please Welcome Mr. Nathan De la Cruz.  Mr. 
De la Cruz was born in Minnesota but spent 
most of his life in Terre Haute.  He is a 
graduate of Terre Haute North High School.  
He is also a graduate of Indiana State 
University with a Degree in Language Studies 
with a concentration in Spanish Teaching.  He 
teaches Spanish I, II and III this year.  In his 
spare time he is an Avid Soccer Fan both to 
watch and to play.  

Class shirts are now on 
sale for all NESC 
students, from this 
year's Senior Class of 
2024 through our 
Kindergarten Class of 
2036!  You may use the 
attached order form or 
order directly online with 
this link: (https://
tshirtssigns.com/
north_central_class_spir
itwear/shop/home).  A 
hoodie with just the front 
logo is also available for 
students, staff, parents, 
etc. 

Shirts are $20 and 
hoodies $38.  The 
deadline to place your 
order is Friday, 
September 15. 

Order Your 
NESC Class Shirt Today

https://tshirtssigns.com/north_central_class_spiritwear/shop/home
https://tshirtssigns.com/north_central_class_spiritwear/shop/home
https://tshirtssigns.com/north_central_class_spiritwear/shop/home
https://tshirtssigns.com/north_central_class_spiritwear/shop/home


CLASS OF 
2024/2027 

  Delivery and Celebration 
will take place September 7! 

Hymera Seafood Festival Parade 
The High School Cheer Team and Band along with Chief Price enjoyed the annual 

parade in Hymera last weekend!   


